
It’s no secret  
the world around us  
is changing.

Futures for Frontliners offers essential workers an opportunity 
to complete high school or community college tuition-free.

It’s never too late to take a step forward – get started at 
Michigan.gov/Frontliners.

Application deadline is December 31!

But what hasn’t changed is your dedication 
to keeping our communities running.


